
Dear Third Grader,  
  

I can’t even begin to tell you how excited I am to be your teacher!  
Over the summer I will be busy getting our classroom ready for learning and 
fun. I can’t wait to see you and begin our fun-filled year together. 
        Our third grade adventure begins on Monday, August 26th …the first 
day of school! I know you are going to love third grade. Please bring your 
school supplies with you during the first week.    

Third grade is such a special year. I am excited to be a part of your 
learning! I look forward to a successful year!  
 
Love,  
Mrs. Grubb 
 
     

 

Suggested Summer Assignments: 

 

Reading - Set a goal for reading 10-

30 minutes a day.  
 

Writing- Try to keep up with your 

writing, keeping a journal of 

summer adventures, etc.  
 

 

Math Practice: 

Please make sure you are prepared 

for the beginning of third grade by 

practicing addition and subtraction 

facts from 1-20 until you are 

fluent. If possible, also focus on 

multiplication facts from 1 - 12.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Parents/Guardians: 

Third grade is such an important year in 
your child’s life. I look forward to spending 
the year watching your child grow and 
working with them. If you have any 
questions or concerns, please feel free to 
reach out to me via kgrubb@philasd.org 

 

If you can, please send me an e-mail before 
the first day with your name, your child’s 
name, and the best way to reach you.  
Have a safe and wonderful summer!  
                                         Mrs. Grubb 


